
 

Invitation to Tender 

CCTV Mesh Network System 

The Bermuda Police Service (BPS) is inviting tenders 
from established vendors for the implementation, 
maintenance and monitoring of a mesh network system of 
CCTV (Closed Circuit Television) cameras and DVR for 
coverage across the island. The CCTV system should 
allow the BPS to monitor and record identified crimes and 
illegal activities. 
 
Full details and Tender Documents may be obtained from 
the IMS Department, Bermuda Police Service, 10 
Headquarters Hill, Prospect, Devonshire DV02 during 
regular business hours. 
 

For further information, please contact Mr. George 
Mensah at 441-247-1301 (gmensah@bps.bm) or Mr. 
Warren Edwards at 441-247-1138 (wedwards@bps.bm). 
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